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Ms. J. Davis, Principal Mr. G. Patton, Vice-Principal 

Dear Grade 8 Families, 

This year, our Grade 8 students at Fraser River Middle 
School have the opportunity to purchase a 
commemorative "Class of 2024" Grad Hoodie. The 
maroon-coloured pullover hoodies will have a Class of 
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2024 design on the back and a smaller FRMS design on the front. 

Sizes for the grad hoodies are as follows: Adult Extra Large (XL), Adult 
Large (L), Adult Medium (M), and Adult Small (S). The cost for a grad 

hoodie will be $30 (tax included). 

If you are interested in purchasing a pullover hoodie for your child, please 
submit and pay for your order online: fraserriverschool.ca/online-payment. 
Orders must be made by Monday, October 23, 2023.  Don't miss out. 

Order now! 

Once all the hoodie orders have been collected, it should take three to four 
weeks for them to be made and delivered to our school. 

Thank you, 
FRMS Grade 8 Teachers 


